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Classn(8) 22nd June, 1956

Dear Sir,

m.s. "HOIMGLEN".

With reference to your classing letter of the
29th May, 1956 and 19th June last we have to inform you that
the Hansa Motors were tested by us in connection with modification
to the starters.
The Motors were found markeds LLOYD'S TEST HAM 10453
23_j1-55,
and it was therefore assumed that the motors were inspe cted by

our Surveyors during construction.
Yours faithfully,

The Sedretary,
LONDON.
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